
 

     
 
 
 

Friday 25th November, 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had another fantastic week in school, with so much to be proud of!  We have appeared this 
week in the Suffolk News, with an article celebrating our recent Ofsted inspection (please see the report 
here: https://www.suffolknews.co.uk/haverhill/news/outstanding-pupils-praised-by-school-inspectors-
9286000/) 

 

Thanks to your support, we raised a huge totoal of £726.54 for children in Need last week – 
quite possibly a record!  Thank you for all your contributions, to the staff who supported this 
cause and particularly to Miss Graham, who organised the event this year. 

 

Our library visits have also continued this week, which are proving a huge success.  The children have 
been buzzing on their return to school and have thoroughly enjoyed experiencing the opportunity to 
choose from a wonderful range of books.   

You can follow the school on Twitter:  @PlaceFarmAcad and visit our website, which has lots of 
information about our curriculum on https://placefarm.org.uk/  

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Jane Sendall 
Headteacher  

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CALENDAR 
 
November 
Wednesday 23rd November – Flu Vaccine (Pick up for previously absent pupils session) 
 
December  
Tuesday 13th December – Carols on the Playground, Christmas Jumper Day and 
Christmas lunch day  
Tuesday 13th December (evening) – Castle Manor, Burton End and Place Farm Carol 
service at St Mary’s Church - Haverhill  
Friday 16th December – Christmas Parties (more info to follow) 
Friday 16th December – Last day of autumn term  
January Tuesday 3rd January – PD Day(School closed to pupils) 
Wednesday 4th January – First day of spring term 
 

https://www.suffolknews.co.uk/haverhill/news/outstanding-pupils-praised-by-school-inspectors-9286000/
https://www.suffolknews.co.uk/haverhill/news/outstanding-pupils-praised-by-school-inspectors-9286000/
https://placefarm.org.uk/


 

Year 2 
This week in Geography we have been looking at hot and cold places 
and where these are located on the Earth. We learnt that the hottest 
countries are on the equator, just above or just below. Why don’t you 

ask us to show you where the cold countries are? 
 

     

 

In our Reading lessons we have been reading The Christmas Pine by 
Julia Donaldson. It is a rhyming poem all about a Christmas tree that 
has travelled a long way from Norway to London. We loved taking 
turns to perform the poem to the class. 

                                             

 



 

In Maths we have been 
practising division and 
exploring the 
relationship between 

multiplication and 
division.We wrote the 
equation for different 
word problems and 
matched equations to 
arrays. 
               

 

A story or poem to enjoy with your child 

 

  

 

 

 



 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


